
JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS MEETING 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2021 

 
The in-person meeting held at the Jackson Town Office Meeting Room was called to order at 
9:04am by Chair Helene Matesky.  Also attending was Clerk Dan Andrews and Treasurer Chris 
McAleer. 
 
The minutes of the August 26, 2021 meeting were approved as presented. 
 
Helene moved and Chris seconded the Board of Selectmen request for $130,000.00 from the 
Highway Road Construction Capital Reserve Fund (0064).  After checking the invoice from 
Central Asphalt Paving Co. Inc and Trust Fund 0064, the motion was passed unanimously. 
 
There was brief discussion concerning if there was need to meet with our financial advisors from 
Bank of New Hampshire.  All three trustees felt we were on the right track and there was nothing 
pressing that we needed to confer with them about. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:20am. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daniel J. Andrews, clerk 
 


